
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
College	Tuesday:		
Wear	your	college	gear!	
	

beverlyhighlights.com	
	
Fridays	are	Norman	Pride	Days!	
Wear	your	ORANGE	and	BLACK!	
Go	Normans!	

	
If	you	DO	NOT	have	a	2014‐2015	BHHS	parking		
permit,	you	CANNOT	park	anywhere	on	campus.		
NO	exceptions!	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
 
 
All	Student	Athletes!	Purchase	your	ASB	and	transportation	fees	in	the	Student	Store.	Make	checks	payable	to	Beverly	Hills	
High	School.	
 
Seniors	in	NHS:	the	first	mandatory	meeting	of	the	year	is	Monday,	August	25	at	lunch	in	EDC.	
	
Beverly	Hills	High	School	is	back	with	a	new	name	and	a	new	face	at	a	new	place.	The	Norman	Review	on‐line	is	taking	
submissions	of	poetry	(4	poems	max),	fiction	(7	pages	max),	non‐fiction	(7	pages	max),	and	artwork.	We	are	taking	submissions	
from	now	until	Friday,	October	17,	2014.	Please	submit	pieces	to	thenormanreview@gmail.com.	We	are	looking	forward	to	
seeing	your	creative	side. 
	
Mandatory	Club	Meeting	for	all	New	/	Returning	Clubs		
Tuesday,	August	26	&	Wednesday,	August	27	@	Lunch	in	Room	300	
	
Are	you	interested	in	building	sets,	focusing	lights,	running	high‐end	sound	mixers,	designing	costumes,	applying	stage	
make‐up,	making	props,	or	simply	having	a	good	time?	If	so,	WE	WANT	YOU!	Please	see	Annie	Terry	in	the	theatre	department	
Room	181	or	email	her	at	aterry@bhusd.org	for	more	info!	
	

FRIDAY, August 22, 2014 
	
 
 

Attention	All	Students		
Parking	On	Campus!!!	

	
 You	must	park	in	your	assigned	spot.	

PROHIBITED	AREAS:		
‐	Visitor	and	Staff	Lots	
‐	Reserved	spaces:		
LOT	B	1‐5	
LOT	C	223‐228	
LOT	PE	260‐270	and	273‐277	
	

 You	must	have	your	permit	visible	and	posted	in	
the	REAR	VIEW	mirror	(not	flipped	over	nor	
behind	another	permit)	

	
 DID	SOMEONE	PARK	IN	YOUR	SPOT?	

Report	it	to	House	B	or	Campus	Security	either:	
1) In	person;	or	
2) By	email	to	mbuckley@bhusd.org	

When	you	report	this,	be	sure	to	IDENTIFY	
the	car	in	your	spot	(make,	model,	color)	
and	the	BHHS	parking	pass	number	(if	it	has	
one).	

	
 You	may	be	subject	to	a	ticket/fine	if	you	violate	

any	of	the	above	rules!	

SCHEDULE	FOR	NEXT	WEEK	
	
Monday:	Regular	Schedule	
Tuesday:	Regular	Schedule		
Wednesday:	Regular	Schedule		
Thursday:	Early	Dismissal	Schedule	
Friday:	Regular	Schedule	
	

 



Service	Learning	and	PrIME	classrooms	are	organizing	a	school	supply	drive	for	students	that	are	less	fortunate.	We	
will	be	collecting	NEW	school	supplies	 in	the	boxes	labeled	in	the	Attendance	Office	 .	The	class	with	most	donated	supplies	
gets	10	points	for	Color	Wars.	The	collection	will	take	place	from	Monday,	August	25,	2014	–	Thursday,	August	28,	2014.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
ATTENDANCE	 Reminders	 –	 1)	 DMV	 appointments	 are	 NOT	 excused.	 Make	 these	 appointments	 on	 your	 own	 time.	 2)	
Whenever	you	are	 leaving	 campus	prior	 to	 the	end	of	your	school	day	you	MUST	have	a	permit	 to	 leave	 in	your	hand	–	no	
permit	in	hand	means	your	absences	will	be	unexcused	and	will	remain	unexcused.	
	
DECA	will	hold	its	first	meeting	on	Monday,	August	25,	2014	in	Room	294	at	lunch.	What	is	DECA?	Come	to	the	meeting	and	
find	out	how	it	can	help	you;	build	your	college	resume,	give	you	experience	in	a	career	field,	get	community	based	internships,	
take	fun	trips	around	the	country,	build	leadership	qualities,	and	much	more.	
	
BHHS	Health	Office	in	case	of	illness	or	injury,	students	should	come	to	the	Health	Office	with	a	hall	pass	from	their	current	
teacher.	 Students	 should	 get	 a	 hall	 pass	 from	 their	 next	 period	 teacher	 if	 they	 are	 coming	 after	 class	 ends/during	 passing	
period.	Parents	shall	be	called	from	the	health	office	 if	 the	student	needs	to	be	sent	home	due	to	 illness.	Thank	you	for	your	
cooperation	
	
ATTENTION	STUDENTS!	ROBOTICS	IS	RECRUITING.	

Are	you	interested	in?	
 SCIENCE,	TECHNOLOGY,	&	ENGINEERING	
 HANDS‐ON	FRABRICATION	OF	ROBOTS	
 COMPUTER	AIDED	DESIGN	(DESIGN	ROBOTS)	
 BUSINESS	ENTREPRENEURSHIP	(BUSINESS	PLANS	AND	FINANCES)	
 MARKETING	(PROMOTIONS	AND	PUBLIC	RELATIONS)	
 COMMUNITY	SERVICE	
 GRAPHIC	DESIGN	
 PROGRAMMING	&	WEB	DESIGN	
 VIDEO	&	PRINT	MEDIA	

If	interested	in	joining	the	Robotics	team,	please	send	an	e‐mail	to:	msantacruz@bhusd.org	or	contact	Ms.	Benmoshe	at	your	
earliest	convenience	to	set	up	an	appointment.	Or	come	to	Room	281	during	lunch	time	on	Tuesday,	August	26,	2014	to	find	
out	more	about	us!	
 
MINI‐PSYCHOLOGISTS	WANTED!	The	Beverly	Hills	Academic	Tutoring	Program	is	seeking	volunteers	to	work	with	
elementary	school	children	having	social	and/or	academic	difficulties.	You	will	receive	community	service	hours!	
Tutoring	orientation	is	Tuesday,	September	9,	2014	4‐5:30	at	Roxbury	Community	Center	Auditorium	471	S	Roxbury	.	For	
more	info	contact	Adrienne	Weise	at	adriennetutor@gmail.com	or	call	310‐285‐6810	
	
SCHOOL	 PICTURES	 FOR	 ID	 CARDS	 –	 ID	 Pictures	 will	 be	 taken	 on	Wednesday,	 September	 3,	 2014	 and	 Thursday,	
September	4,	2014	during	the	school	day	in	the	Auditorium.	Order	forms	were	sent	out	in	your	summer	packet. 
	
PSAT	–	Wednesday,	October	15,	2014	All	Juniors	and	Sophomores	will	take	this	test	this	year.	For	more	information,	contact	
Mr.	Brown	Assistant	Principal	of	House	B,	please	email	him	at	kbrown@bhusd.org	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	



 

 

	
	
	
	
	
Please	join	us	for	our	first	2014‐2015	
BHHS	PTSA	meeting…Friday,	August	22,	2014	at	8:30	a.m.	in	the	EDC	
Please	email	if	you	have	further	questions	at	bhhs1ptsa@gmail.com 
	
	
	
 
 
 
	
	
	
	
	
	
Complimentary	custom	mouth	guards	are	available	for	all	BHHS	athletes.	Please	contact	the	office	of	Dr.	Douglas	Galen	at	
(310)	855‐1000	to	arrange	your	appointment.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	

	
	
	
	
	
DECA	will	hold	its	first	meeting	on	Monday,	August	25,	2014	in	Room	294	at	lunch.	What	is	DECA?	Come	to	the	meeting	and	
find	out	how	it	can	help	you;	build	your	college	resume,	give	you	experience	in	a	career	field,	get	community	based	internships,	
take	fun	trips	around	the	country,	build	leadership	qualities,	and	much	more.	
	
	
	

 


